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The Pennington County Sheriff’s Office was called out to a residence in Cloverleaf Township on 

the evening of August 2, 2022 responding to an individual going through a mental health crisis.   

 

Deputies with the Pennington County Sheriff’s Office and officers with the Thief River Falls 

Police Department were able to clear the area of innocent bystanders and negotiate with the 

individual ending the situation peacefully.  The individual was later transported to an appropriate 

facility.   

 

The Pennington County Sheriff’s Office and Thief River Falls Police Department was assisted 

by the Minnesota State Patrol. 

 

Chief Deputy Seth Vettleson 
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